GEN Z AGENCY: Nordic youth panel

The Nordic Youth Panel’s meeting is a safe space for voicing opinions without judgment. This means that we do not tolerate derogatory language, racism, sexism, hate speech or anything else that might be considered offensive and hurtful. The meetings are apolitical and is not a place for promoting political views, and it should not be used as a recruitment platform. Be mindful and respectful towards your fellow panellists, provide constructive feedback if you agree or disagree, and take part in ensuring that all voices and people are included in the discussion. 

During our online meetings, remember to: 
· Keep your microphones off when other panellists are speaking. 
· Keep your video on. Feel free to use your country’s flag as a background as a reminder. 
· Raise your hand when you want to say something. 
· Use the chat as much as you want, to share thoughts, reactions, interesting documents, or news items, or encouragement.  
· Our working language is English, but we encourage the use of Nordic languages when appropriate. 


